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Friday 12th January, 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Happy New Year! We hope that you all enjoyed the Christmas break and are ready for the busy and 

exciting term ahead. 

 

Literacy and Numeracy homework will continue to be issued on a Friday and we ask that it be returned 

by the following Wednesday.  We were delighted with the effort that the children were putting into their 

reading at the end of last term and we ask for your support again, hearing your child read at least three 

times a week and signing appropriately in their reading record. Reading records will be checked weekly. 

Also your child will be given their KIRF (Key Instant Recall Facts) to practise, which is designed to 

improve their mental maths skills.  The KIRF sheet needs to be signed each week once your child has 

practised.  

 

This term our topics will include Britain since 1948, The Samurai, Light and Electricity. P.E. lessons will 

continue to be on a Monday and a Wednesday so please make sure they have their outdoor and indoor 

P.E. kits with them on both days.  

 

The Key Stage Two SATs will take place the week beginning Monday 14th May 2018. It is essential that 

your child is in school during this week as there will be no other opportunity for them to take the tests.  

Please ensure that you avoid taking a family holiday in or around this very important time. 

 

We were delighted to see the year group looking so smart on their return to school this week. Please 

encourage them to maintain the high standards they set last term. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely. 

 

Mrs Ellis, Miss Walker and Mrs Maxwell 
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